
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Margaret Elford [mailto:   
Sent: 18 September 2021 07:24 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Princes parade  
 
Ref : NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
Dear Caroline Williams 
 
I would like to strongly object to the stopping up of Princes Parade. This road 
epitomises the unspoilt beauty and originality of Hythe. To change it in any way is 
totally unnecessary.  
 
Regards 
Margaret Elford 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




